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Join us for Dinner at the 2019 WIPL Conference

Event

Lebanese Taverna


2641 Connecticut Avenue, NW


Washington D.C. 20008

10.17.19


7:00 p.m. - 9:30 p.m.

Fisher Phillips Women’s Initiative and Leadership Council (WILC) is pleased that you will be

attending the 2019 WIPL conference. You are cordially invited to join us for dinner at Lebanese

Taverna restaurant the evening of October 17.





Take a break from the conference and join us at Lebanese Taverna for cocktails and dinner featuring

authentic Lebanese cuisine. Space is limited. Register now.





Agenda:

Cocktails – 7:00 p.m.


Dinner – 7:45 p.m.

Lebanese Taverna is located at 2641 Connecticut Avenue, NW, Washington D.C. 20008, which is a 4-

minute (.2 mile) walk from the Washington Marriott Wardman Park Hotel.

Please contact Jennifer Barry-Smith jbarry-smith@fisherphillips.com with questions about the

event.
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